
 
 

 

 Children's Online Privacy Protection Act (COPPA)  

 
Nextly does not knowingly collect, nor is our website designed or directed to use 

personal information from children under the age of 13 without obtaining verifiable 
consent from their parents. Unless applying for Nextly membership, no information is 
collected from children to participate in the online activities and information found in 

these areas of our website. 
 


